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Why do we have to do a 3-year re-
evaluation? 

01
It's Required by Law
Within the Missouri
Standards and Indicators, it
is required for schools to
complete a re-evaluation
every 3 years in order to
decide if the student
continues to qualify

02
Student Progress 
It is a time where we can get
new test scores to see where
the student is preforming at,
so the team can get a new
vision.

A Re-Evaluation can also be started by parent request or by teacher request if
there is a need before the three-years comes around. 

03
Check Qualification
See if the student continues
to meet the requirements to
be in special education



Step 1
Special Education teachers get
information from all the child's

teachers, and YOU to put together all
the information in order for the team

to figure out what areas the team
needs more information in. 

Where is the Child Right Now?

Meeting!
*Meet with the whole team to talk the

information from teachers and YOU, as
well as, about what testing the child

will need 

Step 3
After you sign permission, your

student will take the tests that the
team decided at the meeting. 

 

Step 2

Testing

Meeting!
*Meet together with the whole team to
decide if the child qualifies for services

and/or put in place interventions

Step 4

30 Days from
Beginning
until the
Meeting.

60 Day from
your signature

until final
Meeting



So What? 

If your
student qualifies

If your student
does not qualify

After you sign permission
for your student to be in

special education...
 

The meeting will switch
directly into an IEP Meeting

OR
An IEP Meeting will be

scheduled within the next
30 days. 

You can choose to sign
permission for your

student to be taken out of
Special Education before

the 10 day waiting period.
 

Your student is no longer in
Special Education and will
receive all instruction and

support within their regular
classroom. Interventions in
that classroom will be put

into place. 



Thank you!

Thank you for walking through this process with us! We hope
that this packet helped you understand the process better.
We look forward to helping your child make progress either
by teaching them, or helping their classroom teacher put in

place interventions. 
 

Always remember, we are here for you if you have any
questions or concerns! If you don't understand the process,
please trust us. We will walk you through every step through

letters. If you do have specific questions we would love to
answer them! 

 
Reach out to us at school either by calling the school or

emailing us. We would be happy to help!
 

Thank you,
 

Allison Lesh
816-662-2305

alesh@avenuecityschool.org


